
Monday, November 18, 2024
Notice is Hereby Given of a Possible Quorum of Board in Attendance

As there will be a possible quorum of the Board of Trustees in attendance at the Negotiations
Meeting, notice is hereby given that a majority of the Board may be present and in attendance at
such event.
Date: November 18, 2024
Time: 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.
Location: East Conference Room, Ted J. Comstock Administration
Building, 619 S. Canyon Street, Nampa, Idaho

This meeting will be held for the purpose of negotiating a master agreement between Nampa
School District No. 131 and the Nampa Education Association for the 2023-2024 school year.
This meeting of the negotiating teams of the Nampa School District and Nampa Education
Association is called pursuant to Idaho Code §74-206A.
Agenda
• Check In
• Approval of Minutes October 14, 2024
• Discussion of the Additional Allocation per the Re-opener Clause of the 2023-2024 Negotiated
Agreement
• Check Out
No public input will be taken during this meeting.
This Notice fulfills the Idaho State Code requirements for public meeting notices.
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